Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VIiil - EASTERN VISAYAS

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 825 s. 2023

August 8, 2023

TEMPORARY CANCELLATION OF THE ADVANCED TRAINING
COURSE FOR KAWAN LEADERS

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Division BSP Coordinators
All Others Concerned

| 9 Attached is Memorandum No. 13-A, s. 2023 from the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines (BSP), Regional Office, relative to the Temporary Cancellation of the
Advanced Training Course for Kawan Leaders in Eastern Samar.

2. Other details relative to the activity are stipulated in the above-mentioned

BSP Memorandum.

3. Should there be queries, Dr. Alfredo P. Cafe, BSP-EVR Regional Program
Commissioner, can be reached at alfredo.cafe@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are

desired.

VELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

Enclosures: None

References: As Stated
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Repubiic of the Philippines

Eastern Visayas Region

Email Address:

Facebook: ..

Website: ... LS. 7D 5
Telephone Number: (032) 255 5996

26 July 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 13 A s. 2023

To : All Council Scout Executives and Officers-in-Charge

SUBJECT: TEMPORARY CANCELLATION OF ADVANCED TRAINING COURSE FOR KAWAN LEADERS

1. Due to the involvement of the teachers in the National Learners Camp of DepEd, the conduct of Advanced

Training Course for Kawan which was scheduled on July 26-31, 2023 at Gen. MacArthur National
Agricultural School (GMNAS) shall be temporarily cancelled.
2. New schedule will be announced in a seperate Memoandum.

3. Forinformation, guidance and widest dissemination.
AN
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Acting Regional Scout Director



